
                                       
REGULAR MEETING 

February 13, 2023 
 
 A regular meeting of the Sherrill City Commission was held at 7:00 p.m. on February 13, 
2023. Present were Mayor W. Vineall, Commissioners P. Hubbard, D. Hyle, J. Shay, City 
Manager B. Lovett and City Clerk M. Holmes. 
  

MINUTES 
 
 Motion was made by J. Shay and seconded by D. Hyle that the minutes of the previous 
meeting be approved as written. 
 
AYES:  Hubbard, Hyle, Shay, Vineall 
 

BILLS 
 
 Motion was made by P. Hubbard and seconded by J. Shay that the following bills be 
approved for payment and W. Vineall be authorized to sign the warrant. 
 
        Fund Warrant No. Date                  Dollars 
City Claims on 3 2/13/2023 $ 121,849.40 
Sewer Claims on 3 2/13/2023 $ 134,907.35 
P&L Claims on 3 2/13/2023 $ 30,211.80 
Trust & Agency Claims on 3 2/13/2023 $1,250.00 
 
AYES:  Hubbard, Hyle, Shay, Vineall 
 

ZONING REGULATIONS 
 

 B. Lovett reported that the Planning Board, two members of the ZBA (Sorrentino & 
Zupan) and Hyle and Vineall from the City Commission are currently reviewing the current 
zoning regulations as they are supposed to every seven years. The committee is still working on 
them. They will be formally submitting recommendations in the upcoming weeks for the 
Commission to consider. 
 
Motion was made by J. Shay and seconded by D. Hyle to adjourn. 
 
AYES:  Hubbard, Hyle, Shay, Vineall 
 
          Michael Holmes 
          City Clerk 
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